
 

 

 

 

North Mac CUSD #34 
Elementary School Information  

217/965-5424 

Today is Wednesday, November 27th, 2019  

 

 

News:   

 Happy Thanksgiving!!  Enjoy the time spent with those you love! 

 What a WONDERFUL assembly we had with Byron Von Rosenberg, author of the beloved book “I Don’t Want to Kiss a 

Llama.” He presented from several of his books to the Pre-K through Second Grade children.  He projected the GIANT book 

onto the wall, and read to them, as well as explaining some of the characters.  We also, thanks to our very own Ms. Julie 

Stinnett, had a VERY special visitor from Lolly the Llama.  The children were thrilled to get to see a real life character from 

the book arrive in our gymnasium!  Lolly arrived in style with her best winter scarf wrapped around her neck.  She was very 

gentle as the children patted her.  Mr. Bon Rosenberg finished his presentation, and very generously donated books to our 

school library for generations of children to enjoy.  We send our heartfelt thanks to him for his generous heart, and can’t 

wait to see what his next book will have for us! 

 

 

Reminders: 

 Thanksgiving Break – No School:  11/28-11/29 

 12/4 – Elementary Holiday Program, Barry Gym at the HS, 6:30p 

 12/11 – Senior Citizens’ Luncheon, 11am – South Campus Gym – RSVP to 217/627-2915. 

 Christmas Break – No School:  12/23-1/3.  School resumes on Monday, January 6th, 2020. 

 
 

Week at a glance: 

Wednesday, 11/27 – 1:20pm Dismissal – Beginning of Thanksgiving break   

Thursday, 11/28 – Happy Thanksgiving!!! – NO SCHOOL 

Friday, 11/29 – NO SCHOOL 

 

 

Week’s Menu: 

Wednesday, 11/27>  

Breakfast:  Cook’s choice 

Lunch:  Cook’s choice 

Thursday, 11/28>  NO SCHOOL 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING! 

Friday, 11/29>  NO SCHOOL  

ENJOY THE BREAK! 


